
From: Matthew Cote <mcote@bealsandthomas.com>
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2022 6:19 AM
To: Sue Brown <browns@manchester.ma.us>
Cc: Stacy Minihane <sminihane@bealsandthomas.com>; Andrew Gorman 
<agorman@bealsandthomas.com>
Subject: School Street - ZBA Hearing 5/11
 
Sue,
 
Good morning.  A few notes as we approach this week’s ZBA hearing:
 

 The wildlife habitat report has not been issued and that work remains ongoing.
 We intend to review our 4/26/22 Environment letter with the Board.  The Applicant has not yet 

formally responded.
 This hearing will mark the 3rd hearing B+T has participated in for the Civil and Environmental 

reviews per our agreement.   Though we continue to track on budget, additional hearings may 
warrant an additional services request.

 
Let us know if there are any questions or concerns in the meantime.  Thanks.
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